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February 7 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 14 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 18 

Presidents Day 

City Offices Closed 

 

February 21 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 28 

Dog Licenses DUE!! 

 

Mayors Message – Each January new 

Hyrum City Youth Councilmembers take an 

oath of office.  The youth council are youth 

9th through 12th grades that live in city limits or 

in the unincorporated areas surrounding 

Hyrum.  Applications are available on the 

city website during October and interviews 

are held during November. 

 

The purpose of the youth council is to provide 

an opportunity for the youth of our 

community to acquire greater knowledge of and appreciation 

for the American Political System through active participation in 

that system.  They help the Hyrum City Mayor and Council to 

accomplish the goals of our community by informing city 

government of the needs and wishes of the youth and plan and 

implement social, educational, cultural, athletic and 

recreational activities for youth. 

 

Some of the activities they are involved in include: July 4th 

Celebration; Hyrum’s Holiday at Hardware; Top of Utah 

Marathon; Easter Egg Hunt; posting flags at the cemetery with 

the American Legion for Memorial Day; Hardware Ranch’s Elk 

Festival; serving in the city’s historical candy cabin; Hyrum’s 

Night Out Against Crime; and the Hyrum Library Book Sale. 

 

The youth council advisors are appointed by the Mayor and City 

Council.  They put in many hours with the youth council and their 

activities. I want to recognize and thank Elise Haslam, Josh 

Myers, April Bunce, and Jeff & Alyssa Hertzler for their time and 

service. 

 

Thanks to our youth council for their service to our community.  

They are amazing youth who give much of their time to making 

life better for those of us that live in Hyrum! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 
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Hyrum City Youth Council 
Mayor: Shanalee McBride, Pro-Tem: Macy Miller, Historian: Kayson Hertzler, Recorder: Kaitlyn 

Myers, Council Members: Brianne Staffanson, Hannah Zilles, Isabelle Liljenquist, James McBride, 

and Kestley King. Committee Members: Abigail Aston, Ayanna Briggs, Brayden Bywater, 

Chance Christiansen, Carter Davis, Dawson Davis, Keaton Green, Tyson Greer, Kacey Hanks, 

Abigail Heiniger, Sarah Jeppson, Coby Kearl, Kaycee Kearl, Katie Killpack, Karli King, Tyce 

Knudsen, Anne Marie Larsen, Keira Lentz, Kamille McBride, Maya Miller, Megan Newbold, 

Morgan Phillips, Breanna Poulsen, MaKayslin Reynolds, Bode Richman, Talon Voth, and Kaelee 

Ward. Youth Council Advisors: Elise Haslam, Josh Myers, April Bunce, Alyssa Hertzler, and Jeff 

Hertzler. 

 

Winter Parking Restrictions – Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of 

roadway pavement in any municipal right-of-way between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 

8:00 a.m. unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked behind the curb 

where curb exists.  This law allows for snow removal and is in effect between November 1st and 

April 1st, even when there is no snow. 

Indoor Walking - The Elite Hall is open Monday thru Friday mornings from 7:00 to 11:00 a.m. 

for public walking.  However, due to Jazz Nights at Elite Hall, it will not be open on Thursday, 

February 14th and Friday, February 15th.  

Dog Licenses – Any dog(s) four (4) months or older is required to be licensed with Hyrum 

City.   Dogs are required to be licensed even if they stay inside your home or never leave your 

yard.  The license fees are as follows:     

  Neutered/Spayed dogs - $12  Male/Female dogs - $22 

A veterinarian certificate is required to verify rabies vaccination and the dog being neutered 

or spayed.  All dogs must be licensed by Thursday, February 28th.  After February 28th a $5 late 

fee will be assessed in addition to the regular license fee.  Owners will be issued a citation for 



failure to have his/her dog properly licensed.  Also, please remember that City Ordinance 

permits a maximum of two dogs per household. 

 

Sump Pumps - IS YOUR SUMP PUMP CONNECTED TO THE CITY’S SEWER SYSTEM??  

Hyrum City prohibits sumps pumps from being 

connected to the City’s Sewer System.   

A violation of this ordinance is punishable by a 

fine of $750.00 per day. Sump pumps being 

discharged into Hyrum City’s sewer system can 

result in operating at maximum capacity. With 

already high snow totals and the ground is 

already saturated with water the City wants to be 

prepared for the spring run-off.  We need your 

help to eliminate sump pump water from being 

discharged into the City’s sewer system in order 

to prevent sewage back-up into your home and others around you.  If you have questions or 

concerns about your sump pump or a neighbors draining into the City’s sewer system please 

contact the City Offices at 435-245-6033. 

 

Senior Center News – ALL seniors are invited to join us at the Hyrum Senior Center located 

at 675 East Main, Hyrum. We are open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with lunch 

at noon Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please call by 10:00 a.m. to reserve your spot for 

lunch. The cost is $3.  

Mondays –  Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m.  

  11 Breakfast & Bingo, 10:30 a.m.  

   Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  18 Closed. 

  25 Breakfast & Bingo for a buck.  

Tuesdays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m. Chair Yoga, 9:30 a.m. & Games, 12:30 p.m.    

  26 Tip Class, 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m., Programs, 12:30 p.m.  

 6 Singing by Ana Anawalt. 

 13 Singing by Mary Gardner, Valentine’s Day fun. 

 20 Singing by Lezlee Monroe. 

 27 Game Day.   

Fridays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m., Bingo, 12:30 p.m. 

Museum News – Come to the Elite Hall on Friday, February 8th to watch Ralph Breaks the 

Internet for our free family movie night.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the movie will begin at 

7:00 p.m. Wear your cozy clothes and bring your comfiest pillows, blankets, bean bags, camp 

chairs, etc.  You are welcome to bring your own dinner and/or treats, plus the Elite Hall 

Restoration Committee will be selling concessions.  This is a free event and everyone is 

welcome. 

Our Back in Time children’s activity on February 19th, 20th, and 21st from 1:00-1:30 p.m. each 

day and will explore the reasons that Cache Valley is Sweet! Sign-up is preferred so please 

visit, email, or call the museum. 



Elite Hall Restoration Committee – Bring your sweetheart to the valley’s best big band 

music event all year at Jazz Nights at Elite Hall on February 14th, 15th & 16th.  The Elite Hall is 

thrilled to host the USU jazz orchestra and ensemble for three evenings of incredible big band 

music and dancing.  Dances start each night at 7:00 p.m. and tickets are only $10.  Free dance 

lessons begin at 6:00 p.m. Dinner is also available each night for $25 (includes dance.)  This is 

the event to attend if you want to experience what dancing at the Elite Hall was like in its hey-

day.  Don’t miss it! Tickets are available at the door and at www.cca.usu.edu. 

 

Library News – Library hours Monday thru Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., and Saturday 10:00 

a.m. – 3:00 p.m. The library will be closed Monday, February 18th in observance of President’s 

Day. 

 

Food for fines will be going on all month long.  Do you have or know someone who has fines 

that need to be cleared? Simply donate food to wipe your fines clear.  Check out our website, 

Facebook, or Instagram for more information. 

 

Mondays -  Musical Monday’s 10:30 & 11:00 a.m. for ages 0-3. 

   Lego Club, February 25th, 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesdays -  Creative Tuesdays, February 19th, 4:00 p.m., 4th & 5th graders. 

Wednesdays - Wacky Wednesday’s 1:00 & 1:45 p.m. ages 3-5.  

Fridays -  February 1st, 3:00 p.m., Magic Tree House Club, 1st – 3rd graders.  

   This month we will be focusing on book #14: “Day of the Dragon King.” 

Movie Days – Watch Facebook & Instagram for movie show times. 

Teen Activities -  Join us every Friday in the Teen Zone for video games, computer games,  

   study time or just to hang out with your friends.  The Teen Zone is reserved  

   just for you every Friday from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m.   

   February 8th Sledding @ Salt Hollow Park, 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. Join us for hot  

   chocolate and donuts. 

   February 22nd Avengers Movie Marathon (part one) 3:00 p.m. Free   

   popcorn. 

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram and Goodreads @hyrumlibrary.  Social media is where you will 

find up-to-date information on programs and so much more about the library.  Also, visit 

www.hyrumlibrary.com and sign-up for your online library account today. 

 

The Family Place – The Family Place offers a variety of classes to strengthen families and 

give parents more information to help them raise healthy, happy children. Here are the current 

offerings. All classes are held at the Belva Hansen, The Family Place 1525 N. 200 W., Logan. 

Step-Family Class: February 4th – March 25th, Mondays from 5:45 – 8:00 p.m.  

Infant & Toddler Social Development Class: Tuesday, February 19th 5:30 – 7:00 p.m.   

Baby Wearing Class: The 2nd Thursday of every month from 3:30 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

Please visit www.thefamilyplaceutah.org to register and get additional 

information. Also, don’t forget that the annual Princess Party will be held on 

Saturday, February 2nd at Castle Manor in Hyde Park.
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